From: Eileen Willmot [N

Sent: 21 December 2020 13:43
To: Planning
Subject: Dartmouth Park CAAC tree comments form Eileen Willmott 21/12

Dear tree officers and planners,

List 610

2020/5395/T 46 Laurier Road

The applicant told me they were going to withdraw their application until more is known about the
Bowling Club development site.

Thank you,

Stay safe and well and may | wish you as merry a Christmas/ seasonal greeting as possible and a
happier New Year 2021.

Eileen Willmott



